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Simply Fun Childcare News
Dear Simply Fun Families, 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and enjoying the blossoming spring season! April has been a month filled with exciting 
activities and adventures at Simply Fun Childcare Centers. We've been busy exploring the wonders of nature, unleashing 
creativity through arts and crafts, and enjoying some delightful outings.

Learning About Spring Bugs and Insects: This month, our little explorers dived into the fascinating world of bugs and 
insects! Through interactive lessons and hands-on activities, the children learned about different types of bugs, their habitats, 
and their importance in the ecosystem. They even had the chance to observe some critters up close, sparking curiosity and 
wonder.

Field Trip to Victoria Buzz Zoo: Our recent field trip to Victoria Buzz Zoo was an unforgettable experience for all! Surrounded 
by the sights and sounds of exotic animals, the children delighted in observing lions, giraffes, monkeys, and more. It was a day 
filled with laughter, learning, and unforgettable memories.

Picnic in the Park: Spring wouldn't be complete without a picnic in the park! The children enjoyed a sunny day outdoors, 
relishing in delicious snacks and playful games. It was a wonderful opportunity for them to soak up the sunshine, socialize with 
friends, and appreciate the beauty of nature.

PJ Days with Pancakes and Cupcakes: Who says learning can't be cozy and delicious? Our PJ days were a hit, as the 
children arrived in their comfiest pajamas ready for a day of fun. They had a blast making pancakes and cupcakes, learning 
basic cooking skills, and indulging in tasty treats. It was a perfect blend of learning and culinary delights!

At Simply Fun Childcare Centers, we're committed to providing a diverse range of activities that cater to the unique needs and 
interests of every child. Whether it's exploring the great outdoors, unleashing creativity through arts and crafts, or indulging in 
culinary adventures, our goal remains the same: to nurture curiosity, inspire creativity, and foster a love for learning.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's growth and development. We look forward to more exciting adventures in the 
months to come!

Warm regards,
Simply Fun Team



April Closure

Monday – April 1: Easter Monday

All Centers will be reopened on April 2

QUICK REMINDERS:

- Our centers are NUT-FREE. Please do not 
pack any nut-containing products in your 
child's lunch or snack.

- A well-balanced diet is essential for your 
child's growth and development, both 
physically and mentally. By packing healthy 
lunches and snacks, you can help ensure 
that your child is getting the nutrients they 
need to thrive.
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